
Dear Chairman Wiggam,  
 
There has been tremendous over-reach by the ODH facilitated by the governor, i.e., unelected 
bureaucrats having ultimate authority without accountability. We did not give consent to them but to 
our elected officials. Our Ohio Constitution gives ultimate authority to the legislative branch regarding 
laws. 
 
Linda Robinson 

 


